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NORTH WAGGA PUBLIC 
SCHOOL 

 

Building a Culture of Excellence 

: 6921 3533      : 54 Hampden Ave, North Wagga Wagga 

: www.northwagga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   : northwagga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

What’s on at NWPS 
 Monday  22nd Oct-12th Dec  Gymnastics Program 

 Wednesday 28th November P & C Fete Debrief, 5.45pm in the staffroom 

 Monday  3rd December Year 6 Fundraiser - Cupcake Day 

 Tuesday  4th December WWHS & MAHS Orientation Day 

 Wednesday  5th December P & C Christmas Party, 6pm at Bistro 73 

 Wednesday 12th December St Vinnies Christmas Appeal Mufti Day 

 Wednesday  12th December  Year 6 Graduation, 6pm at the  Rules Club 

 Thursday  13th December Helpers Morning Tea 11.00am - in the school hall 

 Tuesday  18th December Presentation Night 6pm - WWHS Hall 

 Wednesday 19th December Students last day of Term 4 

http://www.northwagga-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:northwagga-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Congratulations to Greg, Carter, Crawford, Claire and Indy who were recognised at last week’s formal 
assembly for their accomplishments with the annual CWA Country Study Project. The feedback from Oura 
CWA was that North Wagga’s entries were a standout against the rest of the regions projects. Well done to all 
our students for their exceptional work. 

 

A shoutout to our latest banner winners. 
Congratulations to Archer, Jake, Chad, Rhys and 
Thomas. At the last assembly we saw many students 
awarded with many certificates that shows that 
some have spent many months/years collecting 
them at home. I’m sure the next assembly, which is 
our final for the year, will be quite an exciting one. 
Please ensure you take advantage of the 
opportunity to trade your merits in and you receive 
the awards that you’re entitled to.  
 
Have a great week,  

Mandy Crocker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
YEAR 6 FUNDRAISING 

Back by popular demand - Cupcake Monday - 3rd December 
Students will be able to purchase cupcakes on Monday for 50 cents or $1. Bring your 
money and get in quick, as we sold out last time in record time.  
Lolly Guessing 
We have 2 jars filled with lollies. Can you guess how many are in each jar? 
It will cost 50 cents for a guess at the small jar and $1 for a guess of the large jar. 
Closest guess wins the lollies and the jar. 
Year 6 will be selling guesses this week before school, recess and lunchtime so don't 
forget your money - winners announced after lunch on Friday. 
Year 6 Guaduation Dinner 
A reminder that RSVPs and payment are due next Monday, please ensure you have 
indicated if you are attending or not. 
WWHS and Mt Austin High School Orientation 
Notes have been sent home today regarding orientation days at both WWHS and Mt. Austin High School. A bus will 
transport students to and from WWHS and a teacher will transport students by car to and from Mt Austin High. 
Students need to wear school uniform and arrive at school at 8:45 am. Any questions please ask Mrs Diaz. 
 

Year 6 Fundraiser!! 

Monday 3rd December Cupcake Day 

50c or $1.00 
 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjsnLrPgfHeAhUWeCsKHdurDlkQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/807903620625451918/&psig=AOvVaw3vjn6Eq3Qz5X4LqU4k6Skt&ust=1543285762918030


P & C MEETING AND CHRISTMAS 

PARTY NIGHT   

BISTRO 73 

Wednesday 5th December  

There will be a short meeting at 

6pm followed by dinner at 6.30pm. 

Hope to see you all there! 

We still have some fantastic artwork in the hall that needs to be collected. Your child’s 

artwork is only $2 and the money raised goes towards the P & C Fete Fundraiser. Don’t 

miss out on the special memories that your child has created. 

 
ECO WARRIORS 
Our new Eco warriors have been busy weeding the vegie garden and planting 
corn. It is so great to see the enthusiasm on all the students’ faces. 

 

STUDENTS ARTWORK 

 
P & C CHRISTMAS PARTY                                    HELPERS MORNING TEA 

Have you helped us in anyway this year with things like our fete, working 
bees, classroom helper, canteen volunteer, scripture teacher, book 
covering…and all the other jobs our amazing school community assists 
with?  If so, we’d love for you to join us on Thursday 13th December at 
recess time in the hall to enjoy a cuppa and some tasty treats as a small 
gesture of thanks for all that you do forus. Please mark the date in your 
diary, as we’d love to see you there! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
ASSEMBLY 
Next week assembly will be held on Thursday 6th December, this  will be the final assemblies for the year. The K-2 
assembly will commence at 2.15pm with Kinder Lime and Green presenting. The Year 3-6 assembly will start at 2.40pm 
with Black class presenting. Parents and carers most welcome to attend. 

 
SCHOOL  LEAVERS 2018 
If your child is planning on leaving NWPS at the end of this year and won’t be returning  in 2019, could you please notify 
the school as soon as possible as we are currently in the planning stages for next year’s classes.  This doesn’t include the 
Year 6 students who are leaving to attend high school. Thank you. 
HATSEASON AND SECONDHAND SEASON A 
SCHOOL HAT SEASON AND SECONDHAND UNIFORM REQUEST 
Students are expected to wear a school hat outside all of this term. Hats can be purchased from the front office before 

the 9.15am bell each morning and cost $5. Donations of secondhand uniforms would also be greatly appreciated. 



 

 

PERPETUAL TROPHIES RETURNED 
We are asking for all perpetual trophies/shields that have been awarded to Age Champions for Swimming, Athletics or 
Cross Country this year and any perpetual trophies from Presentation Night 2017 be returned to the school as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 
 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Wednesday 28th November – Jen Fewson 
Friday 30th November  - Jane Wadley, Jenny Currie, Jock Currie 
 
    
 
 
 
 
NOTES ETC TO BE RETURNED      
YEAR 6 GRADUATION DINNER – Parents please return your RSVP with money enclosed  by Monday 3rd December 
YEAR 6 WWHS ORIENTATION – Permission note returned by this Friday 30th November 
KURRAJONG RECYCLING & ERIN EARTH EXCURSION – Permission notes due by this Thursday 29th November 
 
BUS PASS PROCEDURES 
If a student has already been approved for school travel and their address, school or name changes, their details must 
be updated by the Parent/ Guardian online at the Transport NSW website. 
 
HUME BANKING 
Hume Bank books are to be at school on Monday for collection. 
 
ST VINNIES CHRISTMAS APPEAL 
On Wednesday 12th December will be a mufti day.  On that day children are asked to bring in a 
Christmas goodie or non-perishable grocery item eg. Biscuits, soft drinks, long life items, kids’ 
snacks, Christmas cake/pudding, lollies, chips, tin food etc to be donated to St Vincent de Paul 
Society for their Christmas Food Appeal.  Food will be then distributed to families less fortunate 
than ourselves to help them have a happy Christmas too! 
To keep with the Christmas theme, let’s come in red and green colours! 
 
COLLECTING STUDENT PROCEDURES 
If you  need to take your child out for an appointment or leaving early for family circumstances, we require all parents to 
come to the office first. The office staff will then issue a note through the school attendance system. This note is then 
given to the classroom teacher. It is requested appointments be made out of school hours, whenever possible. 
Thankyou. 
 
ATTENDANCE        
Education for your child is important and regular attendance at school is essential for your child to achieve their 
educational best and increase their career and life options. On occasion, your child may need to be absent from school. 
Justified reasons for student absences may include:  

 being sick, having an infectious disease or having an unavoidable medical appointment  

 being required to attend a recognised religious holiday  

 exceptional or urgent family circumstance (e.g. attending a funeral)  
 

Following an absence from school you must ensure that within 7 days 
you provide your child’s school with a verbal or written explanation for the absence. 

ATTENDANCE  
ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE     

Important date to remember: Monday 17th December 

Special Themed Canteen Day 

Orders forms to be sent out next week 

 

REMINDER : ONLINE ORDERS FOR BOOK CLUB CLOSE TODAY 


